
Together, we can make a 
difference for the 1 in 20 
kids with a birth defect  
or genetic disease.

SCAN TO DONATE

Ollie, 9� 
Cancer

Please give today at
JeansForGenes.org.au

RAISE 
MONEY. 
FIND 
CURES. 
JEAN-IUS.



Amelia, 8� 
Kabuki  
Syndrome

SCAN TO DONATE

Please give today at
JeansForGenes.org.au

RAISE 
MONEY. 
FIND 
CURES. 
JEAN-IUS.
Together, we can make a 
difference for the 1 in 20 
kids with a birth defect  
or genetic disease.



SCAN TO DONATE

Alessia, 6� 
Spinal Muscular 
Atrophy

Please give today at
JeansForGenes.org.au

RAISE 
MONEY. 
FIND 
CURES. 
JEAN-IUS.
Together, we can make a 
difference for the 1 in 20 
kids with a birth defect  
or genetic disease.



SCAN TO DONATE

Jett, 5� 
Usher Syndrome

Please give today at
JeansForGenes.org.au

RAISE 
MONEY. 
FIND 
CURES. 
JEAN-IUS.
Together, we can make a 
difference for the 1 in 20 
kids with a birth defect  
or genetic disease.



RAISE 
MONEY. 
FIND 
CURES. 
JEAN-IUS.

SCAN TO DONATE

Sophia, 8 
�Cystic Fibrosis

Please give today at
JeansForGenes.org.au

RAISE 
MONEY. 
FIND 
CURES. 
JEAN-IUS.
Together, we can make a 
difference for the 1 in 20 
kids with a birth defect  
or genetic disease.


